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🏃‍♂️ Race for Life 🏃‍♀️ 

 

On either Thursday 3rd or Friday 4th July, all 

children in school will take part in Race for Life 

to support Cancer Research. 

We will be running continuous laps of the field 

on our race day. If children would like to run for 

someone special to them, this can be pinned 

onto their T-shirt on the day. 

 

Please ask family members, friends and 

neighbours to support your child in their 

sponsored run.  

Here is the QR code for the Just Giving Page: 
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Votes for Schools. 
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